
Announcements– May 19,  2019 
                                        WELCOME GUESTS! 

We invite you to participate in the many opportunities here 

for you.  If you are interested in membership or simply 

learning more about our church, please join us June 9th for our Dis-

covering Northwood Class at 10:30am in Room 4 of the Christian 

Education Building.    

Nursery: Infants and toddlers (up to age 3) are provided excellent care 

in our nursery during all worship services and Sunday school hour. 

Parents are asked to sign in and out when dropping off and picking up 

your child. 

Loyal to His 
Church 

Please send articles for all publications to Emily Cantin at  
Communications@northwoodpc.org. 

 

 Any submissions for the bulletin and announcements    

    must be emailed by the Sunday before it is to appear. Like us on Facebook! 

facebook.com/npc.clearwater 

facebook.com/citylightnpc 

NPC Guest Wi-Fi Now live streaming our 9:30 & 11:00 

services on northwoodpc.org. 

               Restrooms 
Restrooms are located in the hallway past the Library 

and in the hallway across from the kitchen. Hand Sani-

tizers are conveniently located at each exit.  

Florida Music Workshop (Music Camp) 
All those who are registered for the Florida Fellowship Workshop, you 

should have received notice of the amount due. That full amount is due 

by May 24th. Make checks payable to Northwood Presbyterian Church. 

Any questions, contact Tom Huffman, 727-409-8726. 

                  Children’s Bulletins 
Children’s Bulletins for ages 3-6  and for ages 7-12 

are available in the Narthex. 

Large Print Hymnals & Bulletins 
Large print hymnals and bulletins are located in white binders in the 
racks outside of the main sanctuary double doors. If you need assis-
tance locating one of these, please ask an usher. 

 Graduating High School Seniors & ALL Graduates! 
Attention all graduates, please submit your graduation 

picture, a short write up of your accomplishments and 

plans after graduation. This information can be 

dropped off in the office or e-mailed to  communica-

tions@northwoodpc.org.  Please submit by May 20th. 

Drivers Needed 
We’re looking for a good driver who can use the church van to bring 

people to Northwood’s 11:00am service one Sunday each month. 

This is a great way of helping some wonderful people who cannot 

get to Northwood services on their own. We will train you on the 

route and the vehicle. A commercial driver’s license is NOT re-

quired. If interested, please contact Curtis Krueger at cur-

tis.krueger@gmail.com or Fleet Wulf at f_wulf@hotmail.com. 

Join us for a Family Event! 
Northwood’s Family Ministry invites you and your family to join 

us for “Messy Church” on Saturday, May 25th from 11:00am-

2:00pm at John Chestnut Park shelter #6. “Messy Church” will be a 

fun and relaxing time of fellowship and community for your whole 

family. We’ll have a potluck lunch, youth lead worship, a devotional 

for all ages, and games and crafts for everyone. For information, con-

tact Vanessa Celotto at youthdirector@northwoodpc.org 

Memorial Service 
A Celebration of Life for Roland Watkins will be held TODAY at 

2:00pm at St. Mark Village. In lieu of flowers, the family requests me-

morial donations be made to Northwood Presbyterian Church. 

mailto:YouthDirector@NorthwoodPC.org


                                    
    
This Week in the Life of Our Youth: 
 Sunday, May 19:         9:30am                 Worship 

 Sunday, May 19:         10:45am               Sunday School 

 Monday, May 20:     6:30-9:00pm        City Night & Graduation Party 

 Wednesday, May 22:   6:15-7:30             City Group: Devotional Writing 

 Friday, May 24:     7:00-10:00pm      Game Night 

 Saturday, May 25:       11:00am-2:00pm  Messy Church 
     
Upcoming Events: 

Friday, May 31st from 7-10pm: Summer Games 

Friday, May 31st from 10pm-midnight: HS Hangout-Bowling 
 
Volunteers Needed: 
Game Night Chaperones, Fridays in May 7-10pm 
 
If you’re interested in volunteering with the youth program, please contact 

Vanessa Celotto at youthdirector@northwoodpc.org. Thanks! 
 
Citylights’ Spiritual Growth Team would love to pray for you. Feel free to 

write your joys and concerns on a prayer slip and drop it in the Prayer Box 

located in the City. 

Children’s Ministry 

 VBS June 3-7 

“Go Beyond with God” and blast off on this epic adventure with us to Mars 

and Beyond! Vacation Bible School registration and information is now 

available on our website under the children’s ministry section. Please register 

on our website at www.northwoodpc.org. We are also in need of leaders and 

volunteers. If you are able and willing to teach, work in the kitchen, or help 

with crafts, please contact Justine Davis, Director of Children’s Ministry at 

childrensministry@northwoodpc.org.  

 

 

 

 
    

Summer Camp at Cedarkirk 
Are you looking for a summer program for your child 

that will provide him or her with opportunities for 

spiritual, physical, and social growth? Besides being 

fun, summer camps help kids improve confidence and 

self-esteem; learn new skills and experience the won-

der of the natural world. Discover how a single summer camp can 

last a lifetime! Visit www.cedarkirk.org for program dates, details, 

and registration. Scholarships are available through the Northwood 

Christian Education Ministry. If interested contact Justine Davis 

at childrensministry@northwoodpc.org or 727-796-8090.  

Summer Music Camp 
Save the date!  The annual NPC summer music camp is scheduled 

for August 5-9 (week before school starts back) from 9:00am-

12:00pm each day. This is open to all children rising into 3rd grade 

thru those rising into 6th grade.  There will be auditions coming up 

soon.  The cost for the week is $40.  Please contact Stephanie Carson 

at 796-8090, or email stephanie@northwoodpc.org to get on the 

Bass Player Needed! 
The bass player in Voices In Praise, Gary Granata, is going on an ex- 

tended vacation with his wife Linda from May-October. We need 

someone qualified to fill that spot and lead worship with us. Experi-

ence necessary.  Rehearsals are Thursday evenings from 7:30pm-

8:45pm and the Sunday morning commitment is from 8:30am-

10:30am. Please email Stephanie Carson at stepha-

nie@northwoodpc.org or call 727-458-9749. 

Northwood Scholarship Application Time! 
NPC members who are high school seniors, college/vocational stu-

dents or grad students are encouraged to pick up guidelines/

applications from Emily Cantin, online, or in the church office now. 

Applications must be received by June 1, 2019.  Applicants need to 

be involved in the life of the church (either here or at college/

seminary). This scholarship can only be received twice. We give 

thanks to the Bakers, Gordons, Wrights and others whose generosity 

to Northwood was reflected in their last will and testament.   

mailto:youthdirector@northwoodpc.org
http://www.cedarkirk.org/
mailto:childrensministry@northwoodpc.org
mailto:stephanie@northwoodpc.org
mailto:stephanie@northwoodpc.org
mailto:stephanie@northwoodpc.org


VBS Donations Needed 
VBS is only a month away and we are in need of many items!  

Included in this list are items for snacks, crafts, and the volunteer 

lounge. We would also appreciate monetary donations for  

perishable items such as cheese and fruit. Please contact Justine 

Davis at childrensministry@northwoodpc.org  if you are able to 

help. Thank you in advance for your generous donations! 
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15 Rolls of paper towels 

1000 Paper plates 

500 Snack size paper plates 

200 Portion Cups 5oz. 
1000 Paper cups 8oz-10oz 

1000 Napkins 

1 Large box of mixed plastic cutlery (Costco - for lounge) 

400 Gallon ziplock bags 

200 Quart size ziplock bags 

125 CD’s for Crafts 

       1 Large Container of Clorox Wipes 

4 Cases of Bottled Waters 

5 2L Diet Soda/Lemonade 

8 2L Coke 

5 2L Regular Soda/Tea 

6 Boxes of star shaped cereal (Lucky Charms) 

2 Cheese Ball Canisters 

7 Boxes of Cheese-Its 

5 Gallon Boxes of Goldfish crackers 

9 Boxes of Graham crackers 

75 Individual pkgs Cookies 

33 Individual pkgs Chips 

10 Bags of Pretzel sticks 

3 Bags of Pretzel twists (regular size) 

4 Marshmallow Fluff 

1 Bags of Chocolate Chips 

10 Boxes of Raisins & Craisins 

120 Fruit cups 

2 Lg. Bag M&M’s 
4 Individually Wrapped Candy/Chocolate 

10 Snack Bags of Chips/Cookies 
4 1lb. Boxes of Ziti Noodles 

10 Pineapple Rings (canned) 
  

$$$ Donations for Perishable Needs 

15 Rolls of paper towels 

1000 Paper plates 

500 Snack size paper plates 

200 Portion Cups 5oz. 
1000 Paper cups 8oz-10oz 
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1 Large box of mixed plastic cutlery (Costco - for lounge) 

400 Gallon ziplock bags 

200 Quart size ziplock bags 

125 CD’s for Crafts 
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6 Boxes of star shaped cereal (Lucky Charms) 

2 Cheese Ball Canisters 
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5 Gallon Boxes of Goldfish crackers 

9 Boxes of Graham crackers 

75 Individual pkgs Cookies 

33 Individual pkgs Chips 

10 Bags of Pretzel sticks 
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4 Marshmallow Fluff 

1 Bags of Chocolate Chips 

10 Boxes of Raisins & Craisins 

120 Fruit cups 

2 Lg. Bag M&M’s 
4 Individually Wrapped Candy/Chocolate 

10 Snack Bags of Chips/Cookies 
4 1lb. Boxes of Ziti Noodles 

10 Pineapple Rings (canned) 
  

$$$ Donations for Perishable Needs 


